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Capital Credit Union Celebrates 90 Years with Annual Meeting and Member 
Appreciation event at Lambeau Field 

Green Bay, Wis. – Capital Credit Union hosted its Annual Meeting and Member Appreciation 
event at Lambeau Field on Tuesday, June 4th in celebration of its 90-year anniversary. The 
event took place from 4:30 PM to 8 PM, featuring a showcase of the credit union's history and a 
glimpse into its future.  

Capital Credit Union held its Annual Meeting starting at 5:30 PM in Lambeau Field's atrium, 
providing members an opportunity to learn more about the financial strength of the credit union, 
as well as plans for the future. Capital Credit Union also conducted an election for its Board of 
Directors during this time. The candidates proposed by the Nominating Committee were: 

• Zalalem (Lalu) Bere 

• Melanie Haen 

• Nancy Reitveld 

As part of the credit union's Member Appreciation, members had exclusive access to tours of 
Lambeau Field and the Hall of Fame, both before and after the meeting. Festivities were held 
outside and at the Johnsonville Tailgate Village, which included a classic tailgate-style meal, 
family-friendly activities such as face painting, balloon artists, and games, as well as a signing 
with Green Bay Packers wide-receiver Romeo Doubs.  

"Celebrating 90 years is a significant milestone for Capital Credit Union," shared Laurie Butz, 
President & CEO. "We wanted to create a truly special moment to honor our members and the 
community that has supported us through the decades. Hosting our Annual Meeting and 
Member Appreciation event at Lambeau Field was a fantastic way to celebrate our members 
and commemorate the family and community values we hold dear. We are profoundly grateful 
for the unwavering support of our members and employees, and to Lambeau Field for making 
this event possible. With immense gratitude, we look forward to continuing our mission to serve 
our community with optimism and excitement for the future!" 

The event had over 1,000 registered attendees, including members and employees of the credit 
union. 



### 

 

Headquartered in Green Bay, Wis., Capital Credit Union has assets exceeding $2.47 billion and 

serves nearly 120,000 members through branches across Northeast Wisconsin. The credit 

union's dedication goes beyond financial services by actively supporting non-profits in the 

Greater Green Bay, Fox Valley, and Heart of the Valley areas, as well as Greenville, Oshkosh, 

Freedom, Shawano, and Sturgeon Bay. More about their initiatives can be found at 

www.capitalcu.com or by following Capital Credit Union on Facebook, Instagram, TikTok, and 

LinkedIn. 
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